
Meet the SENDCo evening @ Mossbourne Victoria Park Academy Via Zoom 

Date: Thursday 8th October 2020  

Time: 5.15 – 6.15pm 

 

The Head of SEN Inclusion will lead a presentation on provision at Mossbourne 

Victoria Park Academy with an opportunity for Q&A via the chat function.  

This event is strictly for parents whose children fall into both the categories 

below: 

- They have an EHCP 

- They are in year 6 (due to join Secondary school in September 2021) 

 

If you would like to attend this event, please email 

Transition@mvpa.mossbourne.org with the following details*: 

- The email address to which you would like your zoom invitation sent 

- Your child’s current primary school 

- Your child’s area/s of need 

- Your name 

*Please do not email general questions or personal information about your child. 
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